
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers of Year 4, 

 

Due to the very serious and dramatic increase in Covid-19 infections 

in Lifford, Strabane and the Derry Area; I have taken a decision to 

limit the number of family members attending Holy Communions 

this Saturday 26th September to a maximum of 4 plus the Holy 

Communicant. 

This decision is necessary to try to minimise the risk of the spread of 

the virus.  

I hope that parents and families will fully understand and appreciate 

the extraordinary circumstances that we are now all facing. 

 

Blessings,  

Fr. Declan Boland P.P. 

 

Church of the Immaculate 

Conception, 

Strabane 


